Administrative Decisions Tribunal


New South Wales














Dear Ms Simundic





Equal Opportunity Division File No.: 031051





I refer to your letter of 23 December 2004.  








“…  the only option that may possibly be open to you is to lodge an appeal..” . 





I do not intend to enter into any further correspondence with you in regard to this matter.








Yours sincerely 





Judge KEVIN O'CONNOR








�


President   Administrative Decisions Tribunal





11 February 2005

















